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June 22, 2018
Debra Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord New Hampshire 03301
RE: DG 18-092

Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities - Keene Division

Petition for a License to Construct and Maintain a Natural Gas Pipeline beneath the
Ashuelot River in Keene

Dear Ms. lowland,
Thank you for accepting my comments on DG 18-092.

I have just learned of this proposal to drill beneath the Ashuelot River in Keene, NH. It seems
quite far along, yet, those of us who ‘live in the region were not informed. Is there not some
system of notification? If I even want to put a fence up, I have to inform each and every neighbor
by registered mail plenty in advance! This is so much more - drilling beneath our river - and
moving fracked gas! This affects more than a neighbor, this affects an entire community, or
actually, a region! How can this be allowed to slide silently by?

I don’t know if I have any voice at all, but I choose to challenge this project. Can you offer a
timeframe of when this decision will be made and by whom?

I am befuddled by this last gasp of strong arming put forth by the fossil fuel industry when it is
clearly time to move forward into the future and invest in renewable sources of power instead of
past sources.

This has catastrophe written all over it! Please stop this!

Sincerely,

Andrea Polizos
27 Aldworth Manor Rd
Harrisville, NH 03450
sundog.apgmail.com


